Attention Resident:

Please note that the City will not remove any hazardous materials from
your property. You are required to take the items directly to the Pinellas
County Hazardous Household Waste Center at 2855 109" Ave N in St.
Petersburg. They are open Tuesday through Friday and the first &
third Saturdays only, 7 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Residents may drop off items for free. When using the HHW Center, your
government-issued ID will be required and scanned to verify residency.

Please call Pinellas County Solid Waste at (727) 464-7500 with questions.



